
 
AUCKLAND REGION MOVES TO ALERT LEVEL 3 FROM 6:00AM ON SUNDAY 28 FEBRUARY 
FOR A PERIOD OF 7 DAYS 
 
 
Kia ora Chapel Downs Whanau 
 
 
As you will be aware, the Prime Minister announced on Saturday evening that further cases have 
been identified in the community and the government is taking measures to restrict the spread of 
Covid-19.  
This means that we will be closed from Monday 1st March and will move to online learning.  
 
Learning materials are available on our website. https://sites.google.com/view/chapel-downs/home 
 
Staff will distribute learning packs from the Chapel Road staff car park on Tuesday 2nd March 
From 9am -11am 
 
During this month’s Level 3 lockdown we only had 3 students attending. School will only open if 
necessary for students who have parents or caregivers who are essential workers under Level 3 
restrictions. Please email vaughanv@chapeldowns.school.nz today by 5pm, if your child will be 
present from Monday 1st March. 
 
The school office is also closed but emails will be monitored.  
For details regarding the current situation, locations of interest and the Ministry of Health's 
requirements, please click on the link -https://www.health.govt.nz/.../covid-19-novel-coronavirus 
 
 
Stay safe team!!!!!  
 
 
Vaughan van Rensburg 
Principal 
 
 
  


